During the video of the recent working session, Chief Spaulding stated that Cannon Beach does
not seem to have the concertation of homeless because that community does not offer services
for this population. Has the City of Astoria discussed ordinances that would prohibit or limit the
services that are currently being provided? If not, why not?

Walt Postlewait

| know the City is looking at ordinances to deal with the motor homes but if illegal activities are
occurring inside there should be a different set of rules where the “homeless” are not
protected and allowed to carry on the illegal activities. We all know that there is drug dealing,
at the very least, occurring in some of the dilapidated motor homes on our community streets.
What is needed for probable cause to get APD to enter and search the vehicles?

Walt Postlewait

Presuming Filling Empty Bellies is an outright use for their location in C-4 zoning what did the
City classify as their business type.

Walt Postlewait



Kenneth A Barnhart
1379 Madison Avenue

Astoria, Oregon

March 23, 2022

Letter to Clatsop County Commissioners

| am a resident of Astoria. The City of Astoria has undertaken a design process they intend to

bring about the development of low income housing in the center of the city. It is my opinion that
this is not an appropriate location for such housing. | have attached my comments to the City. It
is my hope that the County can perhaps step up and suggest alternate locations better suited to

this need.

It is my opinion that low cost housing shortages are a problem that has causes that cannot be
remedied by an individual City or County alone. This is a state and national problem. The
County has endured an oftentimes difficult transition from a timber and fishing economic base to
one based upon tourism. Canon Beach and Seaside are faced with workforce housing
shortages similar to Astoria. This needs to be viewed in a from a broader frame of reference.

Perhaps the County can lead such an effort.

On a related but separate matter, the vagrant population in the City of Astoria has exp!odeddin\\

recent years. As county social service offices are located in Astoria this population is focused on
Astoria where they can receive services. The desirability of Astoria as a tourist destination is
threatened by these 400+ transients. This is a separate problem, but one element in the City of
Astoria’s proposal is to provide housing for transients. This is ill advised as providing services to
this population will only magnify the problem. It is said by transients that Astoria is a great place
for the homeless due to the services that are provided. This is not something to take pride in.

Their presence threatens the long term viability of Clatsop County as a tourist destination.

Thank you for your thoughtful consideration of this matter
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